
DELHI WORLD PUBLIC SCHOOL, NOIDA EXTENSION 

Classes VII – VIII 

DWPS Champs Attempt to Create Guinness World Record  

18Th Dec’20 

Dear parents  

Warm greetings! 

The most prestigious and historical event of India International Science Film 

Festival is the Guinness World Record Sundial Activity to be conducted on 

virtual platform on 22nd Dec’20 

The Ministry of Science and Technology and Ministry of Health and Family Welfare and Ministry of 

Earth Sciences in association with Vijnana Bharati (VIBHA) have been organising this mega event- 

India international Science Film Festival (IISF) annually in different parts of the country since 2015. 

The sixth edition of IISF will be organised ‘virtually’ owing to the restriction in view of the pandemic.  

It is a matter of great honour that this unique science festival (IISF 2020) which is scheduled during 22 

– 25 Dec ’20 will be inaugurated by Hon’ble Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modi.  

Every year IISF is adorned by a GWR attempt since 2015. This year the mission is to instil scientific 

fervour in young students by attempting a world record title on the ‘Largest Assembly of Sundial 

Nation – Wide’. The Record Attempt is scheduled to be held on 22nd Dec ’20 between 9:00 A.M. – 

1:00 P.M. The students will participate virtually from their respective homes. An attempt is being 

made to create a new record with the participation of over 6000 – 10,000 students from almost 17 

countries across the globe. Students from approximately 200 schools have been invited to participate 

in this mega event. 

It is a matter of exceptional pride and honour that DWPS NE, the only school selected in the Greater 

Noida region, has 60 student champions out of 6770 students from India to create this record. They 

will get ONCE IN A LIFETIME opportunity to participate in the Guinness World Records (GWR) activity 

during India International Science Festival (IISF -2020). DWPS congratulates the selected students 

along with their esteemed parents and their able mentors for this excellent achievement.  All the 

participants will be awarded an E- certificate for participation with the Guinness World Record Logo 

and a memorable E- kit containing the E book ‘Scientists Greater Than Einstein’. The participants 

may have to take up one or two mock sessions before the programme.  

Wishing all the participants the absolute best and looking forward to an opportunity to work 

together in creating the world record attempt under the guidance of IISF – GWR team. 

Warm regards 

Ms. J. Arora 

Principal  

  

 

 


